From: Grace Ockwell

To: <u>"requests@taxpayers.org.nz"</u>

Subject: LGOIMA request - Cost of media training Date: Friday, 30 October 2015 03:45:07 p.m.

Attachments: image001.png

image002.jpg image003.ipg image004.jpg

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your email of 2 October 2015 requesting:

- 1. How much money was spent on media training by the Council since 1 January 2014?
- Of this, did any relate to elected officials? If so, please provide details of the 2. services, which elected representative they relate to, and the amounts.

Your request has been considered under the provisions of Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.

Since 1 January 2014 the Dunedin City Council has spent \$8,600 (gst inclusive) on media training for employees.

No money has been spent on media training for elected members during this period.

Yours sincerely,

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer

Civic and Legal

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000

Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail